



Parque Tagua Tagua's primary goal is to showcase its natural attractions while 
promoting environmental education through tourism and scientific research. To ensure 
these principles are upheld, the following regulations have been established as 
guidelines for visitor behavior:


Carrying Capacity:


The park has a limited visitor capacity, determined by factors such as the facilities' 
capacity and the ecosystem's fragility.

Access is exclusively by reservation, and visitors without prior notice are not permitted 
entry.


Overnight Stay:


The park can accommodate a maximum of 28 visitors per night, as determined by the 
capacity of the shelters. Camping is only allowed at Camping Notros, and not elsewhere 
in the park.


Care and Safety:


It is recommended to reach the shelters during daylight hours to avoid staying outdoors 
at night. It is essential to inform the Park Ranger about the trails you plan to hike and 
follow their instructions. Suitable trekking footwear is advised, and attention should be 
paid to trails, bridges, and river crossings.


Trails:


The trails were strategically designed to minimize impact on the terrain.

Visitors are advised not to stray from the trails to avoid risks, disorientation, or getting 
lost.


Use of Fire:


Fires are strictly prohibited in unauthorized areas without supervision and the Park 
Ranger’s permission.


REGULATIONS



Domestic Animals:


Pets are not allowed in the park to protect the native wildlife. The entry of pets, even 
for day visits, is not permitted.


Fishing, Flora, and Fauna:


Fishing within the park is prohibited. Visitors must not touch, harm, or disturb the 
native flora and fauna.


Waste Management - LEAVE NO TRACE POLICY


There is no garbage collection service; visitors must carry out all waste generated 
during their stay. It is prohibited to dispose of trash, whether organic or inorganic, on 
the trails or anywhere in the park.


ALL GARBAGE BROUGHT IN MUST BE TAKEN OUT WITH YOU. NOTHING 
SHOULD BE BURNED IN THE PARK.


Respect for Others:


Visitors are encouraged to respect quiet hours, avoiding noise or activities that disturb 
the park's tranquility.


Adhering to these regulations is essential to preserve the natural beauty and harmony 
of Parque Tagua Tagua. Every visitor has the responsibility to contribute to its 
conservation and sustainable enjoyment.


